
1.   Welcome to New Year Joint Sunday Worship Service.      

2.   If you have a prayer request, please let Bro. Eric Mose in  

      person or email @ ro828@comcast,net. They will be added to  

      the intercessory prayer list.  

3.   Membership class begin Jan 8, 11AM, Room N209. 

4.   “Disciple-Paths”. It will begin on Jan 14, at 1PM,  

      Room N209. See PF to sign-up 

5.   New Years Joint Service: 10:45AM. Main Sanctuary.  

      There will be baby dedication. There will be no lunch but rice  

      cakes. There will be deacon appointment ceremony. 

6.   Please see Brother Tom Bradly in fellowship hall for updating   

      EM membership directory.  

7. Thank You to all who support campaign for the warm  

       clothing.  

8. There is no Bible Study today (For KM and EM) 

9. Business Visitation: Jan 10-21. Pastors will be visiting busi-

ness of members during the time.  

10. Thanks to all who supported and prayed for youth/yam retreat. 

11. 2017 Planting Thousand Trees Campaign: Please fill out the  

      pledge for the planning thousand trees campaign and submit  

      in the box at the lobby for the 2017. 

12. New Year Special Early Bird service: Jan 2-7 at 6AM. Come  

       with your children. There will be a time pastors will be  

       praying for the people after the service.  

13.  Northwest Korean Pastor New Years Meeting: Jan 9 at  

       11AM. 

14.  Are you being called to serve: EM family is looking/need    

       three new village leaders: Federal Way, Oakbrook/Lakewood,   

       and Spanaway areas need villages. Training will be provided.  

       See PF for more details.  

15. Appointed deacon training will be held on Jan 28,  

       9AM- 4PM at prayer mountain. Lunch will be provided.  

       All appointed deacons are required to attend.  

16. If you have a prayer request, please let Bro. Eric Mose in   

       person or email ro828@comcast,net. They will be added to  

       the intercessory prayer list.  

 

Administration Announcements 

1.   Daycare is looking for Part time cook. Talk to the Director  

      Park (253-535-9435) 

2.  TFBC Church Calendar is available. Talk to Pastor Frank or  

      your village leaders. Also see Mrs. Ogle. 

 

1. Saturday Prayer Meeting: 9:30AM. 

2. Friday Worship at 7PM. Worship and Retreat Testimonies. 

3. TFBC Youth/YAM Membership class: TBA 

4. World Changers: July, 2016. San Francisco, CA 

5. Ski Trip. Jan 14. White Pass. Sign up by Jan 8.  

1. KM Bible Study will be cancelled for Dec 25 and Jan 1.  

2. Sign up for the Timothy Project 2nd level.  

      From Jan 15 (1:30PM) Contact Pastor Min for more in. 

3. KM Village leaders in training: Training starts Jan 14 (12  

      weeks) 7:30 

4. Funeral for Jongwon Lee: Jan 7 (Sat) 10AM.  

5. KM New Deacon Training: Jan 8 at 3PM at Bethlehem. All 

who are appointed as deacons first time.  

6. Closing meeting for the KM Timothy Project: Jan 13 at 6PM 

at the prayer mountain. (for both Thu and Sat classes) 

January 

1 New Year Joint Service (Baby Dedication) 

2-7 New Year Special Early Bird 

9-21 Business Visitation 

14 Youth/YAM Ski Trip 

28-29 Deacons Seminar 

February 

4 EM Fellowship 

9-12 KM Revival 

20-22 KSBC Mission Conference 

 
   

 EM Worship Prayer 

1/1 Rick Detheridge 1/15 Steve Weideman 

1/8 Donald Murray 1/22 Pat Barcelona 

English Worship Service (Main Sanctuary)   9:20 AM    

Agape Class (Bethlehem) Special Needs Ministry 11:00AM 

Youth / Young Adult Service    (Antioch)             11:00AM 

  

EM Wednesday Service (Antioch)  7:00 PM 

  

Youth Friday (Antioch)   7:00 PM 

YAM Friday (Antioch)  7:00 PM 



January 1, 2017 

Ministry Staff 

 Senior Pastor        Sung E. David Choi  

 EM Pastor        Frank Torres / 253-921-9954 

 Executive Pastor   Cheol-Gi Min/ 253-535-5803 

 Associate Pastor       Gwang An /253-335-9101 

 Associate Pastor    Hoon Yoo / 253-651-9152 

 Youth/Young Adults/Finance Admin Pastor   Jake Ahn / 253-365-1105 

 Children Pastor    Nathan Namkung 253-753-8310 

 Visitation Minister         Pong S. Ogle / 253-359-7869 

 Visitation Minister         Grace Lee /253-334-6234 

 Support Pastor (Agape)   Young J. Chang /425-444-1669 

 Music Director    Min Hee Kim 

 Accompanist    Hye Cho 

 Accompanist    Eunhee Kahng 

 Office Staff    M. Turner 

 Office Staff    Jooyoung Kirkwood 

 Custodian    Myong S. Henry 

 

EM Deacons: 

Michael Galvin (OD)       Richard Detheridge (OD)      Danny Williamson(OD) 

Allen Robinson              Butch Shadduck             Eric Mose 

Clyde Maxwell              Dennis Tabb             Etienne Rudegeair  

Don Prater              Donald Murray             James Roberts 

Gene Parinas              Harold Watson                       Ken Henry  

Joe Sweet              Ken Adkins             Steve Weideman 

Nathanael Kirkwood       Pat Barcelona                         Tom Bayliss 

Tammy Brooks             Tim Lang                                Seon Choe 

 

EM Sunday School Class 11AM: 

Bud Earp / O-4                   Clarence Turner / N-117        

Roger Law / E-103           Ken Henry / O-18 

Etienne Rudegeair / N-205               Seon Cho/ /N-202 

Tom Bayliss/ N-208 

Young Roberts / E-101 (Korean) MinJung Weideman/ N-201 (Korean) 

 

EM Jesus Village Leaders 

Roger Law      Rudy Rudegeair         Rick Detheridge Seon Choe 

Bud Earp      Butch Shadduck         Danny Williamson 

 

EM Team Leaders: 

 Evangelism Team:   Steve Weideman    

 Welcoming Team:   Tammy Brooks 

 Ushers Team:    Tim Lang 

 Praise Team:                                  Don Murray (Wed) 

 Intercessory Prayer Team:  Eric Mose 

   Visitation Team:   Don Prater 

   Sunday School:    Tammy Brooks 

New Year Sunday Joint  Worship 10:45 AM  

 

Baby Dedication  Senior Pastor 

Praise    TFBC Praise Team 

Prayer    Rick Detheridge, Sung Yu 

Offering Song   Suhyun Kwun 

Welcome/Announcements Pastor David Sung E. Choi 

Special Song   TFBC Choir 

Message   Senior Pastor David Sung E. Choi 

    “Worshipping Church” 

    Daniel 3:16-18 

Praise    TFBC Praise Team 

Benediction   Pastor David Sung E. Choi 

To the loving members of TFBC 

 

Hallelujah! As I lift up the name of Jesus on the first hour of the new year, I 

send greetings. Now, the new year 2017 has begun. It is a blessing that the first 

day of the year is Sunday so after yesterday's New years eve service, now we 

can start a new year with Lord's day service.  

 

Time flies. This year is my 7th year of ministry at TFBC. It is my sabbatical 

year. In the 6 years, many ministries were done and many things have happened 

and many tears, pains, joy and excitement were all there.  

 

The parking lot and drainage pipe constructions were finished. New 8 Ordained 

Deacons were appointed, there was a pastor ordination, the church by-laws were 

complete, Timothy Discipleship project started, 40th year anniversary event was 

done, mission conference with inviting our missionaries happened, had 30th 

year Messiah, started Yi scholarship ministry and Medical ministries, expanded 

mission fields, M52 ministry launched and supported people in need with over 

$100,000. I also remember celebrating 14 senior adults who are 90 and over for 

their birthday at church.  

 

One of the most memorable thing is the KSBC that we hosted with all members 

supporting and working together to beautifully serve the annual meeting better 

than any other churches. Many pastors and their wives still remember and talk 

about our serving hearts.  

 

However, there were sad events. With countless funerals and it was hard to see 

God take away our members to be with Him. Two of the pastor friends in Wash-

ington had funerals at our church. Because of that, our hope in resurrection was 

even more strengthen and also small church support movement started at TFBC 

so it was great.  

 

There were many regrets. Not able to love more, not able to take care of each 

members, not able to encourage more and not able to understand more, I apolo-

gize for those things. I am just thankful that I have members and pastors who 

still accept me and pray for me despite my short comings.  

 

Personally as I face Sabbatical year, I was allowed to take 3 months in the sum-

mer. It will not hinder the church ministries. I will learn new things, write a 

book and visit missionaries. So I will be refreshed physically and spiritually and 

will continue to proclaim blessing words of God.  

 

For me, our church's 7th hour, 2017 will bear more fruits for us to taste. God 

will allow us to bear fruits that human efforts cannot even imagine to bring. For 

you, your families, and church communities will experience amazing blessings 

in body and soul. I believe and experience the truth that is given to those who 

pray.  

 

Those who sow with tears will reap with songs of joy. Those who go out weep-

ing, carrying seed to sow, will return with songs of joy, carrying sheaves with 

them. (Psalm 126:5-6) 

 

I love you. I thank you. I bless you in Christ. 

 

In Christ,  

Senior Pastor David Choi 


